
We remain hopeful and optimistic that the elevator will be fully operational in time for Easter

Sunday, but have run into a snag. Our elevator’s old hydraulic jack was removed and

replaced with a new one. Unfortunately, when the crew ran the new hydraulics, they

discovered an electrical issue. We are currently waiting for the proper diagnosing

software/equipment to be delivered from out of state. The Property Team will be meeting

with repair company, MEI, the week of March 4 for the diagnosis. Please stay tuned! We

appreciate everyone’s continued patience. Thank you to the members of our Property Team:

Bill Bond, Joe Mueller, Gary Tackes, and Claude Zimmerman for their continued work on

this project on our behalf.
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ELEVATOR UPDATE - ELECTRICAL ISSUE HOLDING UP REPAIR

Over 50 people attended our Special Congregational Meeting on Sunday, February 25. We

thank those who were in attendance for their participation! Our main item of business was a

vote to approve the church budget for this year. The proposed budget was approved with a

majority vote. If you have any questons or concerns, please email Church Council at

fcc.committees@gmail.com.

SPECIAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING HELD ON FEBRUARY 25

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we transition our financial roles. Kris

Tontis, CPA of Tontis Accounting, has started as our contracted accountant and Phil

Stepanski was recently appointed to serve on the Church Council as our Treasurer. The

transition has not moved as quickly as we had hoped. 2023 Contribution  Statements will

be mailed on March 1. We apologize for the delay.

FINANCIAL ROLES AND CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS


